
From: Vel Bas  

Sent: Monday, December 6, 2021 12:31 PM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 

Subject: Re : 0 Elgin Mills project at Bayview ave and Elgin Mills 

Attention : Ms.Lena Sampogna Dear Ms.Sampogna : 

I am one of the trustees of the Hindu Temple Society of Canada which operates one of 

the biggest Temples in North America.This is visited by several Canadians of all 

religions and also by visitors from U.S  to look and admire our towers crafted by hand by 

specially trained sculptors regularly.This place has become one of the tourist attractions 

for visitors to GTA because of uniquely sculpted towers. 

I am perturbed by the fact that you are contemplating to give permission to a developer 

to build a High-rise which masks the view of our towers. 

I have no objection for any one to build low rise buildings and strip malls in that area 

except High-rise building.Please reconsider your decision. 

With warm regards, 

Yours truly, 

V.Basavaiah. 

10865 Bayview Ave. 

RIchmond Hill, Ontario 


